A MESSAGE FROM YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVE

Brenda Kupchick

132nd General Assembly District

Contact me...

Feel free to contact my office with
any question, concern or state-

related issue where | can help.

BY MAIL:

State Rep. Brenda Kupchick
Room 4200

Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

BY PHONE OR FAX

(800) 842-1423 (Toll Free)
(860) 240-8700 (Local)
(860) 240-0207 (Fax)

Brenda.Kupchick@cga.ct.gov
http://www.repkupchick.com
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Dear Friends and Neighbors,

I wanted to let you know that I have submitted legislation regarding 8-
30g, CT affordable housing statue—a law that has directly impacted our
community and continues to do so. My intention is to keep you apprised
of all activity related to the 8-30g statue and affordable housing.

As the ranking house member of the legislature’s Housing Committee, I
have received a commitment from the co-chairs of the Housing
committee that a public hearing on affordable housing and 8-30g will be
held next month. Below are the details of the public hearing for Fairfield
residents who wish to testify on the state affordable housing statutes.

PUBLIC HEARING:

Legislature’s Affordable Housing Public Hearing
February Sth, 6:00pm

Board of Alders Chamber (2nd floor)

165 Church Street, New Haven

I've had meetings with Mark Barmhart, Fairfield's Economic
Development Director and, Stephen Grathwohl Chairman of Fairfield's
Affordable Housing Commission, the Office of Legislative Research and
the Fairfield delegation to discuss the challenges Fairfield is facing and
the towns updated Affordable Housing long range plan.

I am hopeful we will be able to make positive changes to 8-30g this
session and this public hearing is the first step.

If you can't attend the public hearing, you can submit written testimony
to the committee by email here: hsgtestimony(@cga.ct.gov

Please contact me with any questions at Brenda. Kupchick(@cga.ct.gov or
1.800.842.1423 or visit my webpage www.repkupchick.com and sign up
for e-blasts on topics related to state issues and laws.

I hope this is helpful,

Brenda Kupchick
State Representative-132nd Assembly District



